
  

We must open the doors of happiness! 

Dear compatriots 

 

In the present year, on the 12 may with insulting actions 

against Turks official, the public organ of Iranian Islamic 

state “Iran Newspaper”, again to all proved that 

inadmissible behavior of those nesting inside the 

authority, not for the first time and not latter. The sons 

of Azerbaijan, who stand on the protection of the 

national property, which are especially trained at the 

universities in these days, expressed by their loud 

voices and by strong wills, their limitless hatred and 

disturbance in the cultural form against to supporters 

“apartheid”. Especially in Tabriz, which is considered the 

cradle of culture, were conducted the marches of the 

protest 22 may of this year with participation by  ten 

thousands of citizens.  

We, being the national front of Azerbaijan, condemn all 

superhuman behavior, conducted against our nation 

and we express to their behavior deep hatred. But we 

also greet the national protest of brave azerbaijani 

sisters and brothers and of their reviving national 

motion from all forces we support.  

 

Dear citizens! 

The glad case, that the foundation of the national 



motion of Azerbaijan, is South Azerbaijan, such its 

forward direction depends on the iron will of Azerbaijan 

nation and it is not connected not with what groups, 

organizations abroad. We are assured that this is the 

national-democratic motion, sooner or later this to end 

with the clear views of our national active memberships, 

the independent measures and the initiatives finally by 

the self-determination of the fate of our nation within 

the framework of civil rights. In this truth we believe by 

entire essence.  

  

Azerbaijan National Front 

2006-05-23 

Sweden - Malmö 

 


